
 
21st Street Name Change 
 
Resolved, that within the City limits 21st Street between Clark Street and Wisconsin Avenue be renamed 
Caron Butler Drive. 
 
Resolved, that there are very few properties (less than 10) that would have their address impacted by 
this change. 
 
Resolved, that the ordinal numbered nature of the current name (21st Street) leaves little historical 
significance to the current street name. There is no person or event for whom the street is currently 
named. 
 
Resolved, that an attempt was made to meet with all the property owners in the proposed area.  Of the 
ones the City could reach, none objected. 
 
Resolved, that an attempt was made to meet with all the residents in the proposed area. Of those the 
City could reach, none objected. 
 
Resolved, as the property owner of the Bryant Center at 601 21st Street, the City approves of the 
proposed name change. 
 
Resolved, Caron Butler is a native son who went on to be a professional basketball player, becoming a 
two-time NBA All-Star.  In his youth he spent a great deal of his time at the Dr. John Bryant Community 
Center. He has always remained close to his hometown, hosting numerous charitable events in Racine 
for more than a decade. 
 
Further Resolved that the City cover the costs for the fabrication and installation of nine street name 
signs, recording an amendment to the appropriate subdivision plat with the County, update various City 
databases, and informing outside entities of the street name change in the amount not to exceed 
$1000. 
 


